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Annex 2: Update on GREVIO (Group of Experts on Action against Violence against Women and Domestic Violence) review 
Human Rights Committee meeting – 17 November 2021
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Background information about GREVIO and the Istanbul Convention
GREVIO is the independent expert body responsible for monitoring the implementation of the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence (Istanbul Convention) by the Parties.
EDF advocates for the ratification of the Istanbul Convention by the EU and all European countries. EDF also support members in reporting to GREVIO about implementation of the Istanbul Convention and issues faced by women and girls with disabilities victims of gender-based violence. 

More information: 

· EDF webpage on the Istanbul Convention
· Recording of EDF Webinar on the Istanbul Convention and reporting to GREVIO
Review process and upcoming country for review
The review process of the Istanbul Convention is composed of 6 steps: 

· Step 1 - Reporting to GREVIO and information gathering

· Step 2 - Consideration of the state report in the context of an evaluation visit
· Step 3 - Preparing the draft GREVIO report

· Step 4 - Preparing and adopting the GREVIO report

· Step 5 - Publication and dissemination of the GREVIO report

· Step 6 - Follow-up to the GREVIO report

Organisations of persons with disabilities and of women with disabilities can participate in the process, with the support of EDF. Participation is very important to ensure that the issues faced by victims with disabilities are included in the review. 

Upcoming countries for review 

The next countries to be evaluated by GREVIO in 2022 are Cyprus, Switzerland and Iceland. For those countries the Secretariat recommends submitting shadow reports by January/February 2022 at the latest. This way, the GREVIO delegation can take it into consideration before the visit that will take place in March 2022. The state reports for those countries are already available on our website. 

In the fall 2022, GREVIO will visit Greece, Croatia and Luxembourg. Organisations should submit their shadow report by February/April 2022.
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